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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Pedestrian Crossing Works, Marsh Avenue and Beadnall 
Terrace, Gawler South 
The Australian and South Australian governments are jointly funding the electrification and modernisation of the 
Gawler rail line which will deliver a faster, cleaner and more reliable service, delivering an electrified network 
through Adelaide from Gawler to Seaford. 

As part of this project, the existing southern pedestrian crossing between Marsh Avenue and Beadnall Terrace, 
Gawler South, will be temporarily closed while asphalt resurfacing works are underway.   

When: works will be undertaken from Monday, 13 December 2021, for two days, weather permitting. Hours of 
work are between 7am and 7pm.  

Pedestrian access and detours: pedestrian access will be maintained at all times via the northern pedestrian 
crossing between Marsh Avenue and Beadnall Terrace (refer to map). Please observe signage and directions 
from traffic controllers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What you can expect: Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, 
however the work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as 
practically possible. 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken.   

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 080 834 
or email: dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au or visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep   

Follow www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates, or register your details to receive project 
updates directly by visiting www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep and  selecting Registration, Feedback and 
Suggestions. 

Kind regards   
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team     #18058702 
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